

Meeting Notes (Week of Nov 17 - 23)

Format: Online (Snapchat Call)

Members: Iancarlo Trejo, Oday Suleiman, Bryan Dominguez

### **Frontend Progress:**

- Have lots of screens set up and ready to go, however there is lots of empty filler space we want to fill up or make more formatted
- Some buttons are either too small or too big on different user screens

Fix: using vw, vh or a flexbox to adjust styling, then we need a placeholder UI for moderation features

### **Backend Progress:**

- Have routes for posts and bookmarks working
- Trie is almost fully implemented just need to integrate it into the search route
  - Meaning it has to insert new posts into the Trie automatically
  - Trying to make an autocomplete-based search
- Skip List is implemented by sorting posts but needs more optimization
- Want to add additional error handling and validation for API inputs

### **Milestone 4:**

- Currently working with making sure everything is set for MS4
- Making the slide deck and making sure we are all on the same page with what to talk about
- Slides will include: problem, solution, frontend-backend communication, data structures, current issues, next steps.
- Will add UI screenshots once frontend is updated but if not we are going to either way Demo what we are doing